
Legal Notice 

Town of Warren 

Invitation to Bid: Road Reconstruction 

 
The Town of Warren, on behalf of its Department of Public Works, is seeking competitive 

bids from qualified contractors to provide all labor, material, equipment and all else 

necessary for road reclamation and paving.  Requests for information will be accepted until 

11:00am on Friday, October 7, 2022, by contacting Josh Tanner, road Foreman at 860-868-

2291 or by email to publicworks@warrenct.org.    All bids shall be returned to Greg LaCava, 

First Selectman, Town of Warren, 50 Cemetery Road, Warren, CT 06754 in a sealed envelope 

clearly marked “Sealed Bid – Road Reconstruction” no later than 1:00pm on Monday, 

October 17, 2022 at which time bids will be publicly opened and read.  All bids shall have the 

name of the bidder clearly marked on the outside of the bid envelope. 

Respectfully submitted by the Town of Warren, Greg LaCava, First Selectman. 
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